
TODAY 
Opening Prayer: Ellen Riske 
Assisting Minister: Marilyn Bloom 
Lector: Susan Potter 
Communion Asst: Corinne Cursi 
Altar Guild: Sharon Shields 

July 20 
Opening Prayer: Elizabeth Orozco 
Assisting Minister: Diane Johnson 
Lector: Ellen Riske 
Communion Asst: Sharon Shields 
Altar Guild: Sharon Shields 

 

Dear church, 

Our hearts break anew with each update about the catastrophic flash floods in South Central 
Texas. We join the Rev. Sue Briner, bishop of the Southwestern Texas Synod, in her call to 
“pray, pray, pray for those who are still lost as well as the families of those who are lost, who 
have died, or who have experienced loss of home or property.” Merciful God, hear our prayer. 

As ever and with your support, the ELCA, through Lutheran Disaster Response, stands 
ready to walk with our neighbors in the Texas hill country as the floodwaters recede and 
communities begin to navigate life on the other side of this horrific flood. May we be 
bearers of the hope found in Christ alone and help shoulder the burden for those who grieve 
unimaginable loss. Thank you to those who have already joined us through your prayers and 
support for this work. 

                        Use the link below to 

https://give.elca.org/page/85307/donate/1?ea.url.id=3755534  

https://give.elca.org/page/email/click/10091/3755533?email=MNJ0ldaE7aMPfQEVRwkOHgNd8OL8MAI5mZAK81VjEpg=&campid=lDk9zD9OPUyZkArzVWMSmA==
https://give.elca.org/page/email/click/10091/3755533?email=MNJ0ldaE7aMPfQEVRwkOHgNd8OL8MAI5mZAK81VjEpg=&campid=lDk9zD9OPUyZkArzVWMSmA==


First Family Singers  

will be sharing their talents during the summer 

months (July-August), singing in worship the 

2nd and 4th Sundays. 

Rehearsals will be following worship the 

Sundays prior: 1st and 3rd Sundays. 
Join the fun and fellowship while praising God in song! 

Guess what? The Change for Change Offering is back!  
 
This quarter, we’ll be supporting Rancho del Arte (K-6 after school program). 
 
They are in need of: 

colored pencils 
mechanical pencils 
spiral notebooks 
loose leaf paper with 2-pocket folders 
construction paper 
markers - they go through a lot of 

markers! 
 
From July to September, you can drop off 
your supplies at the box in the Narthex.    
If you’d rather donate money, just toss it in 
the Change for Change jar. We’ll take care of     
the shopping for you!  
 
Any questions ask Traci. 

TIME CHANGE : 4:30 PM 

No July meeting 

Next meeting: August 26 


